
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

AKC MANAGEMENT | 19092016 

Thank you for your usual cooperation. 

Attention AKC Residents, 

 

Please be informed that the closure of the 

main access road leading to the 

Community due to ongoing works on the 

sewage line project is expected to be 

completed on or before 14th October 2016 

night time.   

 

We appreciate your understanding 

as this will cause inconveniences. 

 

Signage for alternative access via the 

RasGas roundabout and from Al Meera to 

the community are installed and 

remember to inform your visitors! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


